
River Valley Garden Club 2018 Photo  Adventure

The Divisions and Categories

Fresh 
Adventurer

Fresh Garden Visions

Fresh Landscapes

Returning 
Adventurer

Garden Visions

Landscapes

What’s new for 2018?

• There will be two divisions this year - Fresh Adventurers and Returning Adventurers each with two categories. Garden 

Visions and Landscapes. We are looking for inspirations from nature as well composition and color.

• For the returning adventures in the Garden Visions category only we will allow the use of photo enhancement software to 

digitally alter images (Examples include using filters, altering colors, adding/removing objects or people or combining photos.

• The calendar is back.

How do I submit my entry? 

• When you have your photo (8” x 10”), deposit it in the box which will be with our lovely greeters at our garden club meetings. 

Or, hand it to any committee member. Printed copies must be printed on good quality photographic paper. 

• Alternatively send your digital image directly to Irene at: slavens.irene@gmail.com. Digital images must be JPEG and sent 

using Actual Size (highest possible resolution) Photos must be of a high enough resolution to scale to an 8" x 10“.

• When submitting your photos include your name, division/category and description. For returning adventurers entering in the 

Garden Visions category – please also include details of any digital enhancements.

When is the Deadline?

DEADLINE for entries is June 30th, 2018

How many entries can I submit?

You may submit one entry for both categories in one division. Either Fresh Adventure or Returning Adventurer. 

Who can enter?

Contest is only open to RVGC members, entries must be your own and from the current year (taken after August 2017.

Unfortunately, we cannot accept poor quality images either digital or printed images that will not scale. They 

will not eligible to be published in the calendar. Never fear help is at hand, any technical issues, i.e., how to 

transfer your image from phone to print, any how-to anything we will be available to answer any your 

questions at the Garden Club meetings between 6.30 – 7pm, or we can assist anonymously and no questions 

asked! Contact Irene at: slavens.irene@gmail.com or Fran at fdhawkins@gmail.com

At least one photo  per entrant will be printed in a calendar for 2019

The overall and first place winner in each category will receive a 

complimentary calendar. 

The overall, first, second and third placements will be matted and 

framed.

All photo entries will be returned to the photographer

Contest Committee: Fran Hawkins, Chair, Sandra Anderson, Inge King, Irene Slavens and Ruth Lecheler-Moore.   

Jury: We have an unusual and fun Jury who ‘volunteered’ – two engineers, one software guy, one horse expert and 

an auditor.

Check out the 2018 categories and take an inspirational photo of a garden or landscape….

What are you waiting for?  First time and returning entrants  have a 

great chance to win fortune and fame. Well maybe not fortune and 

fame but bragging rights about being published in our 2019 Calendar

The Prizes
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